

Windsor Regional

NOV 27, 2007 | VOLUME I | EDITION 20

Hospital

There are three things in life that people like to stare at: a flowing stream, a crackling fire and a Zamboni clearing the ice.

Charlie Brown



WRH Celebrates Dedication and Commitment

On Tuesday, November 27th, 2007 Windsor Regional Hospital will celebrate 25, 30, 35, 40 and 45 years of dedicated service by staff as well as the accomplishments of our 2007 Retirees. This year a record 152 staff are eligible for recognition. Special congratulations are extended to our 40 year recipients: Margaret Beadow, Paulette Dumontier, Agnes Giroux, Linda Pawluk and Joanne Scislowski and 45 year recipient, Mary Ann Mayea.

Ornaments Raise Funds for Peads and Western Redevolpment

Holiday Trees have been put up in the Met and Western Campus Lobbies by "In Honour of the Ones We Love". Volunteers are selling ornaments for \$2.00 in honour, in appreciation or in memory of a loved one. Funds raised support Paediatric Services at the Met Campus and the Western Campus Redevelopment Fund.

Holiday Receptions

All staff are invited to bid farewell to outgoing President & CEO, Martin Girash and welcome new CEO, David Musyj. Receptions will be held in the **Met Campus Auditorium** on Wednesday, December 12, 2 pm to 4 pm; at **Malden Park** on Thursday December 13th from 11 am to Noon; in the **Western Campus Administration Board Room** 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 pm; and at **Windsor Regional Children's Centre** on Friday, December 14th from Noon to 1:00 p.m. For **night shift staff**, the "midnight run" will occur at both Met and Western Campus Thursday, December 13 to Friday, December 14, 11:30 pm to 1:00 am. Everyone is welcome.

AIREC sponsors Christmas Toy Drive

Staff are invited to provide a new toy to a child in need this Holiday Season. Toys will be accepted by AIREC in the lower level of the Western Campus.

Make History—Name one or both WRH Cafeterias

Windsor Regional Hospital is pleased to announce a contest to name our Met and Western Cafeterias. Staff are invited to submit names for one or both sites. All submissions will be entered into a draw to win a free cooking class that will be presented by our very own Executive Chef, Steve Meehan, in January. You will get to experience and taste some of our new menu items prepared by Chef Steve. The person or persons with the winning submission will receive a \$100 cafeteria gift card & an opportunity to attend the cooking class. The contest closes December 14/07. The new names will be announced during our Retail Opening Celebrations in January. To submit your ideas visit the WRH Intranet or call Public Affairs at ext. 52005.

December is Domestic Violence Month

The Sexual Assault Treatment Centre Domestic Violence Program is joining with programs throughout the province and the country to increase awareness of Family Violence in our communities. Locally, the members of our team will join with CAW for a vigil on December 6 at 11 am at the Chrysler Plant in Windsor. The purpose of the vigil is to remember members of the CAW who have been victims of domestic violence homicide. Also on the 6th at the University of Windsor is a vigil to remember women throughout the country who have lost their lives as a result of violence.

Did you know? Friends and Family can send an email to patients at WRH. They simply need to visit the WRH website homepage and complete the 'Send an E-Greeting' form. Email greetings are delivered to patients by volunteers.

The WRH Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital. Submissions can be made to gsullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.

